## Peabody High School National Alumni Association, Inc.

Volume 8 Issue 1

## THE SCRIPT January 2008



## Happy New Year!

## Meet Your Newly Installed 2007-2009 Officers

I am pleased to introduce your newly installed officers for 2007-2009. They were installed at the October 2, 2007 regular meeting by Peabody's 1956 alumnus, Rev. William Clarke.



Willis Brown, Vice-President Class of '61



Thelma Jefferson, President Class of '67



Flossie Johnson-Ridley, Recording Secretary Class of '56



Patricia Miller, Treasurer Class of '64

Oriette-Walker-Bellamy Financial Secretary Class of '61

Vernetta Cox-Dupree, Membership Chairman Class of '61

Thomas Banks Sergeant-At-Arms Class of '70



Stella Cummings, Chaplain Class of '54



Iris Brown, Historian Class of '62



Rev. Clark and the officers after the installation.